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Dear Parent and Carers, 
 
This week, the Road Safety Team from Kirklees have been in 
school again educating children about the dangers of roads 
around us. In Year 4, children have been making model rivers and 
used some really complex vocabulary. In Year 2 and Year 3 the 
children have been learning about plants, with Year 3 building on 
their learning from year 2. They have really impressed us with 
their knowledge of previous learning. In Reception, children have 
been creating their own version of the Very Hungry Caterpillar. In 
Year 1 they now have their own 'Care Tree' on display and have 
listened to stories that encourage caring and explored ways people 
follow these examples in RE. Another exciting and successful week 
for everyone in school. Earlier this week, we also had some 
representatives from the Diocese of Leeds Education Team in 
school. They were full of praise for our wonderful school and 
commented on our nurturing, warming and caring ethos. They 
could clearly see how we are achieving our vision and the values 
being lived out by everyone in school. 
 
Best Wishes, 
Mr Blackburn. 

Dates for your 

diaries: 

 

Class Photo – 

Friday 26th April 

 

School Closed for 

Bank Holiday –

Monday 6th May, 

reopens Tuesday 

7th May 

 

School Closes – 

Friday 24th May 

 

School Closed for 

Inset Day – 

Monday 3rd June 

 

School Reopens – 

Tuesday 4th June 

 

School Closes – 

Friday 19th July 

 

School Reopens – 

Tuesday 3rd 

September  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

RSE (Relationship and Sex Education): 

We are wanting to amend the policy now that we have older 

children in school and in future Year 5 and 6 children. The next 

date for the working party to meet is Thursday 2nd May at 9am. 

We are encouraging more parents and carers to join and give their 

input. If you would like to join the group, then please ring the 

school office. All welcome. 

ParentPay: 

Please ensure you are checking and paying balances on 

ParentPay regularly. School dinners are charged at £2.55 a day 

for those children in Y3 and Y4 who do not qualify for free school 

meals. 



 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

   

 Haniya 

 Layan 

 Yahya 

 Aliza 

 M.Mustafa 

 Eesaa 

 Nabeel 

 87% 

 90% 

 92% 

 91% 

 90% 

 93% 

 91% 

Weekly Attendance 
St John’s Stars 

Upcoming Dates: 

Monday 13th May – Thursday 16th May – Book Fayre 

Friday 24th May – AM St John’s Got Talent Final 

Friday 14th June – Father’s Day Breakfast 

Friday 14th June – Eid Party PM 

Wednesday 26th June – Sports Day 

Tuesday 9th July - YR & Y1 Disco 3.20 – 4.30pm 

Wednesday 10th July - Y3 & Y4 Disco 5.30 – 6.45pm 

Thursday 11th July – PM Summer Fayre 

Friday 12th July – Rainbow Day 

Friday 19th July – Picnic Day 

Girls Football Tournament: 

Mrs Wood and eight representatives from 

Y3/4 took part in a football festival at Batley 

Sports and Tennis Centre this week. Well done 

to those children who represented our school 

with pride. We are very proud of the resilience 

and confidence that all the children showed 

and we hope to have some more competitions 

coming up in the future. 


